
Dear	Ms.	Falcon:
	
I	am	responding	to	your	public	record	request	dated	4/6/2020.		This	department	has	had	no	interaction	with	Clearview	AI	or	any	other	facial	recognition	company.	
	
Please	be	well.
	
The	Wellfleet	Police	Department
36	Gross	Hill	Road
Wellfleet,	MA		02667

From Ilene	Davis	<ilene.davis@wellfleet-ma.gov>
Subject Request	relating	to	Facial	Recognition

To "efalcon@aclum.org"	<efalcon@aclum.org>
Date Mon,	13	Apr	2020	18:10:50	+0000


